
 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 

June 10, 2020 
 

• Commission rescinded Motion #20-202 the dates and times for an Annual 
Public Meeting and Elections as per Ministerial Directive 20-007. 

• Commission approved the scheduling of a Special Meeting on June 24th at 
11:30am to discuss interest rates and village reserves. 

• Commissioner Hatch volunteered to represent the village on a MODC 
Beautification and Streetscaping design project. 

• Commission approved replacement of the wood deck at the Lido Pool to 
the lowest estimator, Land and Sea Contracting at $28,000.00. 

• Commission approved Draft Financial Statements as of March 31st, 2020. 
• Commission approved the 2020/21 Balance Budget of $958,227.00 in 

revenue and no change in the village rate of $0.1517. 
• Commission approved an amendment to the Reserve Funds Policy to setup 

an “Emergency Medical Services Reserve” of $50,000.00.  


